
Town of Freeman  

The special meeting of May 3, 2021 to discuss 2021 road repair plans was called to order at 7:30 pm by 
John Leirmo. 

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson. 

Also, in attendance Doug Furhman and Kevin Sidie. 

Peggy certified the meeting was posted at River Bank, P.O., and the Town Shop.  

There was discussion on which roads needed gravel and sealcoat.  Budget allowing, the township will plan 
to sealcoat 4-5 miles of roads annually.  The board decided to sealcoat the following roads in 2021: 

North Buck Creek 7920 Feet 

Chellevold  2860 Feet 

Lawrence Ridge  2600 Feet 

Mule Hollow Hill 2980 Feet 

Marigaard Rd  395 Feet 

Quarry Rd  6600 Feet 

Davenport Rd  4000 Feet 

Approximate sealcoat for 2021 will be 5.18 miles.  

Roads will be graveled as needed.  

Kevin and Doug stated they will need help patching roads.  

Al made a motion to adjourn, John seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 

Peggy Thompson, Clerk 

 


